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Reference:   FOI.955.19 

Subject:    Bryn Hir Tenby 

Date of Request: 11 June 2019 
 

Requested 
 
I would like to know if Hywel Dda have been consulted by Pembrokeshire County Council on the 
development at Bryn Hir, Tenby? 
 
Response: 
 
As at 11 June 2019, Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) had not been consulted by 
Pembrokeshire County Council with regard to a development at Bryn Hir, Tenby. 
 

 


